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No injuries reported following weekend barn fire
(KAIR)--No injuries are reported following a weekend Atchison County barn fire.

Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie, in a report, said it happened in Muscotah,
shortly before 12:40 Sunday morning.

According to initial reports at the time of the fire, crews responding to the scene
found the barn to be fully engulfed in flames.

According to Laurie, the investigation leads authorities to believe the fire was due
to an accidental electrical issue.

The barn, located at 410 East 4th Street, is owned by Tim and Gayla Self, of
Muscotah.
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